
 
 

Update: Deputies Have Located Missing and Endangered Girl  
June 22, 2022 
 
Deputies have located 15-year-old Alexandria “Alex” Harrison. Harrison is safe and back with her 
family.  
 
Deputies want to thank the community for their help in looking for Harrison.  
 
Deputies Ask for Assistance Locating Missing and Endangered Girl 
 
On Wednesday, June 22, 2022, around 4:45 a.m., Washington County Sheriff's Office deputies 
responded to a report of a missing person named Alexandria “Alex” Harrison. 15-year-old Harrison was 
last seen on June 22 at 4:30 am., near SW Farmington Road and SW 204th Avenue in the community 
of Aloha. Harrison is 5'7", 104 lbs., and has shoulder-length dark red hair and blue eyes. Harrison was 
last seen wearing a light-colored sweatshirt, shorts, and slippers. 

Harrison got into a white 2021 Jeep Wrangler with Washington license plate BXE0319. 30-year-old 
James Anthony Levina was driving the Jeep, and deputies want to speak with him about the incident 
when he picked Harrison up this morning.  

Please contact the Washington County Sheriff's Office at 503-629-0111 or your local law enforcement 
agency if you know where Harrison is or if you have any information on the whereabouts of James 
Anthony Levina or the white Jeep Wrangler he was driving. 

 


